
Music at Broadstone 
Middle School



Music at Broadstone Middle School is changing

• Over the coming months there will be more opportunities to get 
involved with music at BMS.

• If you already play an instrument and would be interested in 
forming a band or an ensemble, please come and speak to Mrs 
Mutter.

• If you would like to learn an instrument but have never had the 
opportunity, please come and speak to Mrs Mutter!



Playing opportunities

• In the summer term there will be more opportunities to use 
the music room and learn to play an instrument.

• Tuesday Lunch 1.15-1.45: Guitar Starter Course (Max 10)

• Wednesday Lunch 1.15-1.45: Keyboard Starter Course (Max 10)

• Thursday Lunch1.15-1.45: Recorder/Woodwind (Flute/Clarinet) 
Starter Course (Max 10)



Playing opportunities
• In the summer term there will be the opportunity to use the 

practice rooms in the music room on a Tuesday, Wednesday and 
Thursday lunchtime.

• Slots will be for 15 minutes or half an hour.
• 1.15-1.30
• 1.30-1.45
• 1.15-1.45

• Booking forms are in the music room.

• You will need to sign a contract to use the practice room.



Playing opportunities
• In the summer term there will be the opportunity to use the 

practice rooms in the music room on a Tuesday, Wednesday and 
Thursday lunchtime.

• If you would like to use a school instrument, you will need to 
book it out. Forms are in the music room.

• You will need to sign a contract if you would like to use a 
school instrument.



Music library
• A music library is in progress in the music room.

• There will be a selection of music instruction books for different 
instruments including piano, guitar, ukulele, flute, clarinet and 
violin. There will be more to follow!

• There will also be wider reading, both fiction and non-fiction for 
your interest.

• You will need to sign your book out and back in.

• Please speak to Mrs Mutter if you have any contributions or would 
like to know more information.



Choir
• Choir currently takes place on Thursday after school.

• After the success of Voice In A Million, we are looking to expand our 
members!

• We have some performance opportunities coming up (including Make 
Music Day on Wednesday 21st June) and are currently adding new 
songs to our repertoire. 

• Please come and see Mrs Mutter if you would like more information 
or have any requests!
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